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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Dr. Kyle Schumacher & Dr. Tim Kilrea Co-Interim Superintendents,  
Board of Education 

FROM:  Daina Pflug, Business Manager 

DATE:  September 15, 2025 

RE:  Public Disclosure of IMRF Total Compensation 

 

Annually school districts must post information pertaining to salary benefits offered 

through the Illinois Municipal Retirement Fund (Public Act 97-0609).  This is required to 

be posted on our website within 6 business days after the final budget is approved.  

This report includes employees having a total compensation package that exceeds 

$75,000 per year. Total compensation includes salary, employer paid health insurance, 

vacation and sick days granted.  The 2025-2026 report is included in the board packet. 


